
 

 

September 20, 2022 
 
 
Subject: Notice of Intent to Sole Source 

ScanPro 3500 All-in-One Microfilm Scanner 
SSP 22CN0004057 

 
 
The Southwest Florida Water Management District provides notice that it intends to 
purchase the following as a sole source from Image One Corporation:  
 

ScanPro 3500 All-in-One Microfilm Scanner 
 
If you have any questions or believe you offer a comparable product, please contact Sherry 
Wooten at 352-231-8390 or procurement@watermatters.org by Wednesday, October 12, 
2022.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Sherry Wooten 
Sherry Wooten 
Procurement Specialist 
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